
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Planning Commission Meeting 
April 11, 2023 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the Laguna 
Niguel Planning Commission for April 11, 2023 at 
7:00 p.m. has been canceled.  
 
The next regular meeting will be held at 7:00 p.m. 
on April 25, 2023. 
 
 
                          04/06/23 
Hannah Tamaddon, Administrative Secretary           Date 
Community Development Department 
City of Laguna Niguel 


